Burrendah

Drimary BURRENDAH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Room 16a
Parent Information Meeting

Dear Parents,

On Thursday 14th February at 9:00am we will be having a Parent Information Session in the School
Hall to give you information about Pre-primary at Burrendah Primary School.

We hope you.can make it but if you are unable to attend there will be a handout sent home to you.
Kind Regards,

Chelsea Sutherland
Class Teacher

5t February 2019



